
New Castle/Henry County 

Open House and  

Transportation Advisory Committee 

Meeting Minutes 

May 16, 2013 

 
 

Those attending: 

 Douglas Sloan – New Castle Community Transit 

Deborah Thornhill – City of New Castle Grant Administrator 

 Jimmy Kidd – City Councilman 

 Debra Lundy – New Castle Community Transit 

 Missy Modesitt – Chamber of Commerce 

  

Those absent: 

 Jerry Cash – New Castle Housing Authority 

 Penny York – EDC 

 Mike Fleming – Division of Family & Children 

 Kevin Jeffers – Lifestream Services (Henry County) 

 

Members of the Public attending: 

 Amy Sloan  Don Lundy  William Muterspaugh 

 Sidd Martin  Steve Arnett  Brian Meek 

 Linda Carter  Kevin Brown  Edwin Sloan 

 Rebecca Sloan  Vickie McIntosh Bill Kindig 

 Kevin Davenport Kathy Denney 

 

Meeting and Open House called to order at 1pm by Douglas Sloan. 

 

Systems Operation Update: 

 City: Doug distributed 2nd quarter reports. 

 County:  No report. 

 

Old Business: 

  Douglas welcomed all in attendance and gave a tour of the facility pointing out 

improvements made possible by the 2009 ARRA Stimulus Grant. 

 

Other Business: 

 Chamber of Commerce Community Improvement Award presented to the Transit 

Department Manager, Doug Sloan.   Photos taken for publication in local newspaper. 

 Refreshments were served. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 3:30.  The next meeting will be held on Monday, August 26, 2013. 

 


